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Attention: John Les, Chair
Jim Collins, Executive Director

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Primary Poultry Processors Association of BC (“PPPABC”)
Supervisory Review of Proposed CFC Operating Agreement

| write further to the June 10, 2016 letter from John Hunter, QC, counsel for the BC Chicken
Marketing Board, objecting to Further Submissions of PPPABC and the Affidavit #2 of Jeff
McDowell, which were submitted for FIRB’s consideration on June 9, 2016.

These materials are directly relevant to the Supervisory Review and will assist FIRB in its
determination of whether to approve the proposed amendments to the Operating Agreement.
The material does not raise any new arguments.

In previous submissions, the PPPABC stated that allocations from A-127 were abnormally
high, and once allocations returned to historically normal levels the impact to BC would be
increased. Since the date submissions were required under the FIRB process, the allocations
for A-139 and A-140 have been made. These allocations are evidence of the impact predicted
by PPPABC.

It is submitted that this new evidence ought to be received by FIRB for the following reasons:

1. The new evidence bears directly on the real impact of the proposed amendments to
the Operating Agreement, and is likely to have an important influence on the result.

2. The allocation summaries for A-139 and A-140 were not available until June 2, 2016
and so could not have been included in PPPABC’s final submissions. No amount of
diligence could have brought forward evidence which did not yet exist.

3. FIRB has not yet rendered a decision in this Review.

4, The other parties can be provided with an opportunity to respond.
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PPPABC submits that fairness requires FIRB to allow for the introduction of the new evidence
and submissions provided on June 9, 2016.

Yours truly,

MILLER THOMSON LLP

Per: *’O ;

Wendy A. Baker, QC
RAD/ rd

C. Clients
John Hunter, QC
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